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Joy Heath's Article Featured in The
Florida Bar Out-of-State Division's Winter
2023 Newsletter

07.05.2023

Joy Heath authored an article that was featured in the Florida Bar Out-of-State Division?s Winter 2023
newsletter titled, ?What Every Lawyer Should Know About Certificate of Need.? To access the article,
please click here.
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